
From: Kester, Tony
To: Watson, Dale <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 7/24/2013 7:49:43 AM
Subject: FW: Talking Through Identity Theft: A Program for the Blind and Visually Impaired

Dale,

Please ask Cat to participate.

Thanks

From: Debbie Hammond [mailto:DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 9:19 PM
To: Kester, Tony; Theriot, Susan
Subject: Fwd: Talking Through Identity Theft: A Program for the Blind and Visually Impaired

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Phillips, Martha" <MPhillips@scconsumer.gov>
Date: July 23, 2013, 4:48:25 PM CDT
To: Debbie Hammond <DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Talking Through Identity Theft: A Program for the Blind and Visually Impaired

Hi Debbie,

My name is Marti Phillips and I am the Director for SCDCA's new Identity Theft Unit. I am forwarding 
you the below information about an ID Theft webinar offered next week by the FTC. You and/or your 
constituents might find this particular webinar beneficial, as it aimed at providing resources to
individuals who are blind or visually impaired. Please forward to anyone you think may benefit or be 
interested. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Marti

Martha S. Phillips | Staff Attorney
SC Department of Consumer Affairs
2221 Devine Street, Suite 200
PO Box 5757 | Columbia, SC | 29250-5757
800.922.1594 | 803.734.4241 | 803.734.4229 (f) 
**Please note new web address**

n  f
www. consumer, sc. gov

From: Federal Trade Commission [mailto:subscribe@subscribe.ftc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 1:32 PM
To: Phillips, Martha
Subject: Talking Through Identity Theft: A Program for the Blind and Visually Impaired
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Talking Through Identity Theft: A Program for the Blind and Visually Impaired
Steve Toporoff
Attorney, Division of Privacy and Identity Protection, FTC

On Wednesday, July 31, 2013 from 2-3 p.m., the Federal Trade Commission will present a webinar for
people who are blind or visually impaired. In “Talking Through Identity Theft,” we will discuss the causes of
identity theft and how to remedy the crime -  focusing on financial, medical, government benefits, and child 
identity theft. What makes this webinar unique, though, is that we will talk through how people who are blind 
or visually impaired can get access to educational resources on identity theft. We'll map out the consumer 
education resources on the FTC's website, as well as how to file a complaint. We'll also talk about our 
audio files, and how to find them online.

Read more >
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